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In Reception

SUPER
PHONICS 

AMAZING
JOB!! 

Achievements this week!
 

Dear all,
I hope you have all had a good week back to school.Whilst these are

uncertain times, the children have returned extremely well and maintained

the Covid rules which is great. I am immensely proud of them. It is so

important now that we all maintain the needs of our risk assessment and

help everyone around us by doing the right thing.

If anyone needs any extra support please contact

admin@gateway.fcat.org.uk. There are a range of services we can signpost

parents and families to so please contact wherever possible. We realise

these are very hard times and we want to support wherever we can. 

On our first day back I held a virtual assembly that explained the relaunch

of our rewards in school. A virtual assembly will happen in school weekly to

celebrate the achievements and reward winners. Watch this space for next

week too as the Dojo awards will be changed to take account of our new

virtual shop! Exciting times!

Thank you all for your continued support, I hope you all remain safe and well

and have a relaxing weekend.

Take good care

Mrs Robinson 

   Star Award 

NN- Tobias
RB- Ruby
RG- Bella
1B- Lucas

1G- Scarlet
2B-Yasir
2G- Awa

3B- Tillie-Mai
3G- Elisse
4B- Amelia
4G- Callum

5B- Charleigh
5G- Alicia
6B— Patryk
6G- Riley

Core Award 
NN- Libby
RB- Oliwia

RG- Poppy-Mae
1B-Kahlan
1G- Taylor
2B- Mach

2G- Elliana 
3B- Wa’izah
3G- Malaya

4B- Leon
4G- Lilly-Anne

5B-Charlie 
5G- Matteo

6B- Julia
6G- Mason

Attendance Award 

NN- Aurora
RB- Michal

RG- Mateusz
1B- Penellope

1G- Evie
2B- Cody
2G- Tilly 

3B- Kelsey-Mai
3G- Mila
4B- Riley 

4G- Oliver 
5B- Scarlett
5G- Olivia
6B— Fabian
6G- Declan

Welcome back everyone!



 

PARENTS EVENING

11.11.2020

Book your appointment via the

parent app! 

This weeks points are:

Red - 540

Yellow - 401

Green - 339

Blue - 386

Great effort from all

involved!

 

USO
Understanding Self and Others.

A group of Year 6 pupils will be participating in an 8 week course. This course is delivered virtually 

in school and aims to build the childrens self belief and resilience. We have had a great start! 

 

Remembrance Day

11.11.2020

The children will be participating

in lots of activities throughout

next week to highlight the

importance of this significant

date.

CHILDREN IN NEED 

On Friday 13th November the

children can come to school

wearing one colourful item of

clothing alongside their school

uniform to help raise money for

Children in Need. We kindly ask

for a contribution of £1. 

GET THE LATEST
GATEWAY GOSSIP! 
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Happy Bonfire Night! 

Stay safe!

 TEAM WORK  MAKES

THE  DREAM WORK!

This weeks winners are:

Newton House!

Well done Mrs Danyadi-

Elliott and her team!

Houses at Gateway! 

HEADTEACHER AWARD 
2G - Riley

6G - Shakeel
for showing kindness

and politeness around
school at all times!

WELL DONE1

Gymnastics in
Reception!


